
From: Peter M. Stith
To: Kimberli Kienia
Cc: Peter L. Britz
Subject: Council Action on Solar
Date: Thursday, January 25, 2024 3:42:36 PM

All,
 
Below is the action that was taken on the solar panel proposed amendments last week. We will have
printed copies of this at your places tonight. 
 
 
1.            Proposed Amendment Relative to Solar Panels – Moved to refer to the Planning Board for
recommendations amendments to Chapter 10, Article 6, Section 10.633.20 by adding a new a new
numbered paragraph 28 “Solar Energy Panels flush mounted to rooftops of existing structures which
do not require other alterations to existing structures” and by adding a new numbered paragraph 29
“Accessory Elements to Solar Energy Panels which do not require other alternations to existing
structures.”
 
 
On a unanimous roll call 8-0, voted to request the Planning Board have a Work Session with the
Historic District Commission on this matter and come back with recommendations to the City
Council.
 
 
On a unanimous roll call 8-0, voted to pass main motion as amended.

 
 
Peter Stith, AICP
Planning Manager
Planning & Sustainability Department
City of Portsmouth
1 Junkins Avenue
Portsmouth, NH 03801
603.610.4188
www.cityofportsmouth.com
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